
Reflecting  on  an  unforgettable
experience  at  the  Pope’s  Mass  in
Washington, D.C.
I had the opportunity to attend the Pope’s Mass on Sept. 23 in Washington, D.C.,
with 25,000 of my closest friends.
If you were there too, I’m so very happy for you! If you weren’t, I wish you could
have been, and I wish we could have crowded together against the barricade as we
waited for the Popemobile to pass.
For now, I thought I’d reflect on how the experience has made me think about the
beauty and richness of our faith.
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